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September 2022

Report to the Board of Education
Lincoln Elementary School
Adam Metzger, Principal

Current Enrollment Numbers:

3rd Grade | 4th Grade | 5th Grade | Total

55 77 81 213

New Staff Members:
e Michael Breedlove, Title Paraprofessional & Recess Supervisor (started on 1st day of school)

Parent/Teacher Conferences:

Conferences will be held on Thursday, October 6th from 12-8pm. Each parent will schedule a time
with the classroom teacher. Our staff members are thankful for the PLC day on Wednesday,
September 28th focusing on Parent/Teacher Conference Prep.

Staff Evaluation:

Beginning of the year conferences were completed with all teachers and one informal observation
was completed in each classroom. Thank you to Amanda Skinner for creating a Google Form for
observations. Also, thank you to Kevin McDonald for the idea of scheduling all teachers evaluations
ahead of time in order to take something off of their plate! Preconferences and formal evaluations
begin this week.

Scholastic Book Fair:
The PTO will host the book fair on September 22nd & 23rd at Lincoln School.

Share & Care Program:

The “Friday Food Bag” program has started for the year. 50 families have requested a food bag this
year. This is a vast increase from 18 families last year. Thank you to the First United Methodist
Church for helping our students and their families with this program.

Celebrations:

-After the completion of the Fall MAP test, celebratory phone calls home were made by Mr. Metzger
and the top students in each grade level. See pictures below of some of the top 3rd, 4th, and 5th
graders on the Fall 2022 MAP Test.

-96.4% attendance for the first 17 days of the school year.

-Fall 2022 MAP: highest 4th & 5th grade Math score in the last 5 years and highest 5th grade reading
score in the last 5 years (based on percentage of students at or above national norm)
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